
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE  2nd. NOVEMBER, 2006

 RECORD OF MEETING
· Changes to Staff. Paula Gowing, the new Senior Co-ordinator Officials Development, was welcomed to uka and to her first meeting
· Pass and Licence :- It was reported that 3141 Officials had now received their Pass & License. It was agreed to make a further push to follow up on Officials who have not yet signed up to a “Pass and Licence.” Any officials not signed up by 1st. January, 2007 will not be covered in their own right by insurance. The latest lists to be sent out to each County Officials Secretaries/ National Officials Secretaries to aid them in this process and allow them to check the current entries.
· Grades to Levels- With effect from 1st January, 2007 uka will refer to the new “Levels” which will replace the existing “Grades”. (repeat item). This situation will be reiterated in the December newsletter
· Education and Training:- Level 1 and 2 courses will be administered by Regions/ Nations with effect from 1st.January. 2007.Delivery through the County Officials Secretaries. A Level 3 pilot course had been successfully completed over 11/12 November weekend and will be “rolled out” during 2007..

· Assessment process: -Adjustments have been made following feedback during 2006 and will be in place at 2007 meetings.

· National Technical Delegates/Multi Disciplinary Officials/ Members of Jury of Appeal/Meeting Managers:- Recommendations for officials who are considered appropriate for these roles were agreed and will be tabled on the website. These lists will be reviewed annually each autumn. 

· Governance transfer from 1st April 2007 Consideration to be given to the most appropriate organisations to deal with Officials matters (education, training, appraisals, upgrading and appointments) when governance moves from the English Territories to the new English Regions on 1st. April, 2007. The importance of retaining the considerable experience of those currently administering these roles was agreed.
· Health & Safety matters. No new issues were reported

· Newsletter:- The next newsletter to be sent out immediately after Christmas, 2006.

· Next meeting: - To take place on Thursday, 18th. January, 2007.
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